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TO ALL UNIT 49 MEMBERS OF TC LOCAL 1976 AT CPKC: 
 
 

Brothers and Sisters, 
  
As you know we have reached an agreement with CPKC and we are in the processes of ratifying it. 
 
We will be in Winnipeg in the Minnedosa room, Building 6 on Monday February 17 from 8am to 5pm 
to discuss and answer your questions.  
 
Since we know this is last minute and wanting to give everyone a chance to be heard we will open a 
zoom room for those of you who can’t join us on Monday.  
 
The zoom will be open from 6pm to 7h30pm on Thursday February 20th. 
  
 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83032000327?pw

d=bcyorXIAG62bqU3jslJJOQwy9kSvyL.1 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Nancy, Manny and Jeff 
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